

# 2021 End of Year Update

### **Project Contact Information**

Sharon Hollis, BCDCOG Project Manager sharonh@bcdcog.com 843-529-2583

Shannon Meder, HDR
Project Manager
Shannon.Meder@hdrinc.com
843-414-3708

Looking back, 2021 was a year of great progress for Lowcountry Rapid Transit, with many accomplishments worth celebrating. The LCRT team continues working to bring modern and reliable transit to our region.

#### **Engagement Highlights**

In 2021, the team organized **795 outreach events** and talked to countless individuals about LCRT. These events included community office hours, one-on-one meetings with businesses and community events along the LCRT corridor. These types of engagements help involve and inform the community, while also building excitement for the project's future.

The project team also held a virtual public meeting in the spring that had more than **3,000 individuals** participate. The virtual meeting highlighted the importance of LCRT, provided an in-depth overview of the route through an informative video and allowed the community to share their thoughts on the project. Meetings like this allow the community to play an active role in the project.

## **Year to Date Outreach Recap**

795 Stakeholder Meetings, General Outreach, and Community Events











LCRT will enhance the lives of so many community members with greater mobility options and access to opportunities throughout our region.

Do you have questions about the Lowcountry Rapid Transit Project? Please reach out!

# **Major Milestones**



FTA signed the environmental document for LCRT



Completion of 30% design plans



Made significant progress on the FTA grant application

## **Community Engagement Contact Information**

Morgan Grimes, BCDCOG

Communications and Outreach Specialist
morgang@bcdcog.com

843-729-1413